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ARRANGEMENTS FOR FRIDAY 17th DECEMBER 

 

Dear Families,  

 

On the last day of term Friday 17th December school will be closing early at 12:30pm. There will be an extended break so 

that students can buy and eat hot food during the shortened school day. 

 

Buses and mini buses 

Students who travel by bus and mini bus will leave site at 12:45pm allowing them, as normal, to get on their transport. 

 

Taxis 

We are still awaiting confirmation from the Taxi companies to see if they can accommodate the earlier pick up. If you would 

like to arrange your own alternative pick up, please email me directly at hstockwell@kibworth-tmet.uk. Students will be 

supervised on site until 3pm where the taxi or alternative pick cannot be arranged and transported home at their normal 

time.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Helen Stockwell 

Vice Principal 
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